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    10:00 am – Worship Service

June 18, 2017 - Father’s Day

Song Leader
Peter Hoeppner

Pianist
Rosemarie Friesen

The just man
walketh in his 
integrity, his 

children
are blessed 

after him. 
Proverbs 20:7

OUR VISION STATEMENT
We, at Glencross, as part of the 
body of Christ, are committed
to obeying the commands God has 
set forth in His Word (the Bible) 
through
i)   Worshipping God
ii)  Evangelizing the unbeliever
iii) Discipling the believer

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
GERRY HOEPPNER

 Announcements & 
Offering - Offertory

CHRISTINA PETERS

Worship in Singing

Song
ODESSA UNRAU

Presentation of Bibles 
to Grade 1 Students

Father’s Day Tribute

Message
As For Me & My House, 
We Will Serve The Lord 

Joshua 24:1-15
TREVOR FLEMING

Closing Song

Closing Prayer & 
Benediction

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Pembina Valley Pregnancy Care Centre
Baby Bottle Campaign
**Please return all baby bottles to the table in the foyer 
today.  If you forgot to bring back your bottle, please return 
it to Heather Dyck directly.
Thank you!

THIS WEEK

Tuesday, June 20th - 7pm - Mission Board meeting @ church

                                    Thursday, June 22 (5:00 - 7:00pm)
CCI Fundraising BBQ at the Reinland Community 
Centre, hosted by Garry & Chris Klassen.  Proceeds
 from the fundraiser will go to Stage 3 of the Training 
Centre in India.

Saturday, June 24th - 7:30pm - Common Ground (Morden 
EMMC college & career) - Worship Night 

NEXT SUNDAY 
Message - Peter Redekopp

SUMMER SCHEDULE - Just a reminder that there will be no 
Sunday School beginning on June 18th.    The Worship Service 
during the summer (June 18-Sept. 3) will begin at 10am.  
The   one exception will be Sunday, July 9  when we will begin 
at 10:30am to better fit with the EMMC Gathering schedule.



 VBS -- July 16th-20th-
 All entries for the Snowflake Contest are due today.

Needed for VBS: 
Wall paneling or plywood, a lightweight door, and 2 x 4s or 1 x 
4s (some will need to be cut).  They are needed to build a stage 
set and can be returned after VBS.
Mounted fish or deer head.  Needed to place above a fireplace 
on the stage set.
Please talk to Rachelle if you have anything we can borrow.
Joke: If your husky gets cold, what do you call 
him?

 

head for the hills - bike event

Saturday, Sept. 9th. Ride your bike 36 kms of the Pembina 
escarpment in support of mental health recovery and 
celebrating Eden Health Care Services 50th Anniversary. $25 
registration fee. Register on-line at www.edenhealthcare.ca or 
at the office, 309 Main Street, Winkler. A cyclist manual is also 
available on-line.

Glencross Church Camping Weekend - July 21-23 at Plum 
Coulee Campground.  Please take note of the dates for now.  A 
sign-up sheet and more information will be available at a later 
date.  The worship service will be at the Campground on 
Sunday Morning at 10am for that Sunday.

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is in need of volunteers to make 
cookies for summer camp. If you are interested in making 
cookies, please contact Jamie Fleming (All cookies must be 
peanut butter, peanut and nut free.

A chili dog

http://www.edenhealthcare.ca
http://www.edenhealthcare.ca



